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IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

 This is to inform all the 1st Semester students of P.G. Diploma in 

Guidance & Counseling Course that their regular classes will be resumed on 

and from 22nd November, 2015 (Sunday) at 10.30 a.m. 

 

 ** All the students are asked to submit their assignment papers (all) by 

22nd November, 2015 in lieu of 17th November, 2015 ( time of submission: 

2.00 p.m. to 5.30 p.m.) at P.G. Diploma in Guidance and Counselling Office of 

the College. Those who will be unable to do so may submit the same by 29th 

November, 2015 (Sunday) with a late fine of Rs. 200/- per paper.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: 16/11/2015                                Coordinator 


